
Two new members join the board of the Autorité

Published on October 10, 2019

Jean-Louis Gallet and Frédéric Marty join the Board of the Autorité de la

concurrence as qualified professionals working in regulated professions.

They will contribute to the Autorité's specific missions on freedom of

establishment for notaries, bailiffs and judicial auctioneers.

 

Jean-Louis Gallet et Frédéric Marty succèdent à Jean-François Bonhert et

Patricia Phéné, qui avaient été nommés en 2016 et dont le mandat s'est achevé

le 31 mai dernier.

The term of the first members of the Board appointed in this capacity in 2016,

Jean-François BOHNERT and Patricia PHÉNÉ, came to an end on 31 May 2019.

They will contribute to the Autorité's specific missions on freedom of

establishment for notaries, bailiffs and judicial auctioneers.

They will focus on the freedom of establishment for bailiffs and judicial

auctioneers and will bring to a close the map revision process which the Autorité

began in the spring.


